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To Who It May Concern 

As A hunter I"m greatly concern about safety 

and while hunting last fall with my brother I went to 

eject a bullet up in the chamber, and has I was pushing 

the bolt. in place the gun fired. !his gun haven,t had four 

boxes of bullets fired through it. 

This was a terrifying and frightening experience 

lucky ~k&~x that there wasn,t anyone hurt. 

After returning home , while cleaning the gun, Ipulled 

the bolt back and push it back in place again , and the 
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firing pin went again. This happen a number of times. 

After this experience I"ll never feel comfortable 

using this gun again, so I"m asking if your company would 

be so kind as to REPLACE OR REFUND this gun with a different 

model thank you. 

PLEASE CALL WHEN YOU READ THIS 

TEL. NO. 1 709 256 8968 

JERRY HANN 

41 RAYNHAM AVE. 

GANDER,NEWFOUNDLAND,CANADA 
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